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PUBLICATION OF THE 36TH CASE LAW BULLETIN OF THE  

INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF HUMAN RIGHTS:  

CASE LAW RELATING TO BRAZIL 
 

 

Brasilia, Brazil, August 22, 2022. During the 150th Regular Session held in Brazil from August 

22 to 26, 2022, the Inter-American Court of Human Rights announce the publication in 

Portuguese of the 36thCase Law Bulletin of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights: Case Law 

relating to Brazil. This initiative adds to the publication in Portuguese of other Case Law Bulletins 

and the launch of the Court's website in that language, as well as a series of collaborative efforts 

between Brazilian authorities and the Court. 

This is the seventh Bulletin taking a systematic approach to the Inter-American Court’s case law 

regarding a State and represents an historic occasion, as it is the first Case Law Bulletin edited 

and originally published in Portuguese by the Court of San José. Download the Bulletin here. 

We hope that this Case Law Bulletin will aid dissemination of the Inter-American Court’s 

judgments in the sister Republic of Brazil, among its authorities, its judges, prosecutors and 

public defenders, academia, and civil society organizations, as well as among those interested 

in the decisions of the Court of San José in the country and throughout the region. 

The Inter-American Court of Human Rights’ series of Case Law Bulletins aims to publicize the 

Court's principal case law on various topics of regional relevance and interest. 

 

 

 

*** 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  
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http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_50_2022_eng.pdf
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For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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